

From the Direct Communications Unit

22 October 2010

Dear Ms Hayward

I am writing on behalf of the Deputy Prime Minister to thank you for getting in touch with your thoughts about which laws and regulations you would like to see repealed.

As you may be aware, the Government recently ran the 'Your Freedom' engagement, and we are currently considering the many thousands of suggestions that we received.

Whilst we cannot accept more suggestions via the 'Your Freedom' website, I can assure you that we are still very interested in people's suggestions, and I have passed your letter onto the appropriate government department so that they too are aware of your ideas.

Thank you, once again, for taking the time to write.

Yours sincerely

Mrs S Silver